
September 29, 2020

for OPEIU Local 8 members at Valley Medical Center

VMC Bargaining Team Election
Dear VMC OPEIU Local 8 Members:
 
Thank you to those members who have volunteered to be on the contract bargaining
team. Since there are more volunteers than seats on the bargaining team, we are holding
an election.
 
Please cast your vote online. All ballots must be completed no later than October 7,
2020 by 5:00 pm.
https://forms.gle/bkpfTJ7VU4xkRRjH6
 
Please respond as soon as possible. 
 
If you have any questions call Erin Adamson at 206-441-8880 ext. 105 or email at
Erin@opeiu8.org.

Want to stay informed about union negotiations, meetings, and actions in your workplace?

Text Local 8 to 97779 to receive text updates.

It will prompt you to let us know your name and where you work to make sure you get the right
updates. (Message and data rates may apply) 

Visit our website
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STAY CONNECTED

 ​

http://www.facebook.com/OPEIULocal8

